UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

DILIMAN

QUEZON CITY

VOIP TRUNKLINE 981-8500 LOCAL: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

FAX: (632) 928-2863

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

E-Mail: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

20 July 2017

MEMORANDUM ORDER No. MLT-17-150

TO

All Vice Chancellors, Deans, Directors, Faculty and

Administrative Staff

SUBJECT

Work Suspension on 24 July 2017 (Monday)

Because of the State of the Nation Address (SONA) on Monday, 24 July 2017, heavy traffic is expected that day around UP Diliman and Commonwealth Avenue. All offices (except those previously designated as required for vital functions) will be closed on that day.

MICHAEL L. TAN, PhD Chancellor